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February 28, 1966 

Mr. Carlos A. Rivera 
Equal Employment C.._)portuni.ty Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20506 

Dear Mr.· Rivera: 

This has reference to yo~lr recent letter in the interest of 
Mr. Raime Muguerza of Cor;;ms Christi,_ Texas, for a promotion 
to the position of Superintendent of Mails or Finance 9fficer in 
the Corpus Christi area. 

I understand Mr. Muguerza is presently Accounting Assistant, 
PFS-7, at the Corpus ChristL post office .and I have personally 
discussed his chc1.nces of a promotion with our Dallas Regional 
Director, Mr. B. M. Myers. 

You are assured of the Post Office Department's deep interest 
in the promotion of our postal employees who have good potential 
for "climbing the ladder. 11 Your interest in Mr. Muguerza is appre-
ciated and he will be given full consideration for promotion consistent 
with the Post Office Department's Merit Promotion Plan. 

With kL'1.dest regards, 

SiI..cerely yours, .-- / /) / x\ // // .l/ .;.;-'.C,, . ./;,-,, "-I / ~~·y',~ I/ / l ;./ .. ....,--J ' '·/J/.,,~;1 .,, / . 
I -.I 

John P. Carter, Director 
Office of Regional Administration 
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